
Feb 25, 2017 

 

Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 

 

Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 

 

My wife Shirley and I live in Florence, OR, represented by Arnie Roblan and Caddy Mackeon. Please 

study and support HB 2578.  Making it possible for candidates to choose small dollar fund-raising to free 

up time to communicate with present and future constituents about issues instead of fund-raising makes 

our representative democracy work better for all.  This positive step forward can also save us from having 

to spend more time apposing bad policy. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr. Milton Nelson 

1451 Spruce St Apt 323 

Florence, OR 97439-9682 

(541) 373-0033 

 


